
TJ Community School 
SPRING 2019 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
This page offers clarification about our Spring 2019 session of the TransJustice Community School. 
 
When will TJ School 2019 take place? 
TJ School will occur across eight (8) weeks, beginning in the last week of February and ending in the 
second week of April (We are still building out the curriculum, so stay tuned!)  
 
Folks who intend to travel outside of New York City between February and May 2019 should 
indicate so on the application and discuss this with the TJ Coordinator so as to best determine their 
ability to commit to the duration of the school. ​
 
I am a graduate of a past TJ Community School. Can I support this session of TJ School? 
Definitely! We would be honored to share in carving a rich space for new community members to 
benefit from the TransJustice Community School. If you are graduate interested in developing 
storytelling curricula for this session, please reach out to us! 
 

How can I apply to the TJ School? 
The online application can be accessed by visiting https://goo.gl/forms/ixe80WSPaK57UbRi2 and is 
limited to 20 applicants. Applicants can also apply in-person at the ALP Manhattan office.  
 
Applicants with questions about the application or who need assistance completing the form can 
schedule appointments with Rumi, the TransJustice Coordinator by emailing rumi@alp.org. 
 
What are the important dates I should know? 
TJ School applications close on Friday, February 1st at 11:59 PM. Applicants to TJ School will be 
contacted about the status of their application, and if available, given next steps by Friday, February 
8th.  
 
During the enrollment period (February 11th - February 22nd) approved applicants MUST meet with 
the TransJustice Coordinator to confirm their intention to participate and gather materials for the 
semester ahead.  
 
Will there be any compensation offered for participants? 
Participants will receive $15 per hour for eight hours of work per week. Compensation is dependent 
on responsible attendance.  
 

 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/ixe80WSPaK57UbRi2


 

What is the attendance policy? 
It is important that you attend class and scheduled workshops on time. Beginning on February 8th, 
participants must meet with and inform the TransJustice Coordinator of previously coordinated 
appointments. During TJ School, participants must reach out to the TJ School instructor to inform 
them of any lateness or absence.  
 
You are only allowed to miss 3 sessions and will need to work with the TJ Fellow or Coordinator to 
make up sessions. 
 
Do I have to be authorized to work in the United States to participate? 
No. 
 
Do I need anything to participate? 
You will need at least one form of legal identification. We can cover everything else. 


